
 

P.O.BOX: 3442, Tel: 7436600, Fax: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E 

 

CD.NO.040/25                                                                                                                           DATE: 26/06/2025 

  MUHARRAM HOLIDAY 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed on Friday 27th June, 2025 on account 

of ‘Muharram’ the Islamic New Year.  

 

We wish you a Happy Hijri New Year 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 
With regards 
 

   

Dr.S.J.JACOB 

(Principal) 

 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/            https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/        https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g   
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